

A meeting of the leadership of the Department for External Church Relations and the Synodal Missionary Department was held



DECR Communication service, 22.11.2023.

On the 22nd of November, under the leadership of Metropolitan Anthony of Volokolamsk, Chairman of the Coordinating Council for Foreign Mission, a meeting had taken place at the Department for External Church Relations of the Moscow Patriarchate with the participation of Bishop Evfimy of Lukhovitsky, Chairman of the Synodal Missionary Department.

The meeting was attended by Archpriest Nikolai Lishchenyuk, Deputy Chairman of the DECR, Priest Dionisy Grishkov, Deputy Chairman of the Synodal Missionary Department for Foreign Mission, Archpriest Sergiy Zvonaryov, Secretary for the affairs of the far abroad, and A. Bachin, Curator of the English-speaking Divine Services at the Church of St Nicholas in Novaya Sloboda.

The meeting participants discussed current activities in the field of overseas Orthodox mission and the Coordination Council's work plans, including research and publications of projects.

Source: https://mospat.ru/en/news/91050/